
 
 
 
The Canadian Public Accountability Board (CPAB) has entered into a Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) with the Federal Audit Oversight Authority (FAOA), the Swiss audit 
regulator. In light of our shared mandate to oversee accounting firms that audit reporting issuers 
relevant to our respective jurisdictions, the MOU will facilitate cooperation  in the area of public 
oversight, inspections and investigations of auditors. The MOU will also facilitate the exchange of 
information and documents such as audit working papers and inspection and investigation reports. 
 
CPAB’s objective is to increase its cooperation with foreign audit oversight regulators. The MOU 
with the FAOA is a positive step in this direction. CPAB continues to seek to establish cross-
border audit oversight cooperation arrangements with other oversight regulators in several non-
Canadian jurisdictions. 
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